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	St Margaret Mary’s Roman Catholic Primary School 

St Margaret’s Road

New Moston

Manchester 

M40 0JE

Fax:  (0161) 682 5495
Tel & Answerphone: (0161) 681 1504

	Mr M Sutton, Headteacher
	e mail: contact @st-margaretmarys.manchester.sch.uk

website:  www.st-margaretmarys.manchester.sch.uk



Thursday 15th June 2017
Dear Parent/Carer(s),

This letter is in addition to the meeting held on Thursday 15th June 2017 regarding the forthcoming Year Six Residential Visit to Hinning House in the Lake District, from Monday the 27th November to Friday the 1st December & Monday 4th December to Friday 8th December 2017. The school has booked the centre for the two weeks with children going in 2 stages over the fortnight, as explained along with key information in the attached PowerPoint notes from the original meeting.

The whole ethos of the trip is to make the most of the inspiring surroundings, keep fit, encounter new experiences & work to overcome challenges both individually & as part of a larger group. The children will also be given responsibilities & jobs within the Centre that they will be staying at, including setting places for mealtimes, helping to serve dinner to one-another & being responsible for the tidying of different areas of the Hinning House Centre. This sense of responsibility will be an important aspect of the week. Along with this the children will reflect personally & as a group on their achievements & how they have overcome challenges faced. 
The cost of the trip covers travel, accommodation, fully-qualified, experienced tuition, food & all outdoor equipment. As outlined on the kit list provided, the children will require wellies & lots of old; warm clothing as the majority of the day is spent outside, making the most of the beautiful surroundings & activities provided. More information regarding this will be provided closer to the time. 

The cost of the trip is £250 for 4 nights. Although by no means inexpensive we do feel that this is really, really good value for money including all of the above, with the school off-setting the cost of travel. It is our intention that every child in Year Six will have the opportunity to go on the residential & as such we have booked places for all of the children. What we now require is this place being confirmed with the return of the slip attached as soon as possible & an initial deposit of £30 being paid by Thursday 20th July 2017. 
Following this a payment card will be issued, with the balance in full being paid by Mid-March 2018. 
If you need to speak to me in confidence, with regards to payments or have any further questions then please do not hesitate to contact myself.
Many thanks for your continued support

Mr Sutton

Headteacher

Permission/Consent Form
I would like my child…………………………………………………………………………………
to take part in the Year Six Residential to Hinning House. 
An initial deposit of £30 is enclosed/will follow.
Signed……………………………………………………………………….
Date……………………….. 

[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]


[image: image4.png]


[image: image5.png]


[image: image6.png]


[image: image7.png]



	[image: image9.jpg]Pupil Premium

z\t,vards 2016
Loecal Winner

Primary schools with
published KS2 results




	[image: image10.jpg]Ofsted

Outstanding







[image: image8.png][image: image9.jpg][image: image10.jpg]